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HUDSON RIVER BEACHES REOPEN TODAY;  
HEALTH DEPARTMENT ADVISORY LIFTED 

 
(White Plains, NY) – Swimming can safely resume at Croton Point Park Beach and Philipse Manor Beach 
Club, and boaters can resume recreational activities in the Hudson River, as the Westchester County 
Department of Health has lifted its Hudson River advisory.  
 
The advisory was put in place during sewer main repairs on a force main in Ossining, which were completed 
Friday evening. The advisory was lifted today so that ample tidal movement would allow the partially treated 
sewage that had been released into the river to be adequately diluted. 
 
For more information on water quality go to https://health.westchestergov.com. 
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